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5.11.21
Lantern Procession on Saturday 13* November

Participate Arts came in on Friday to work with the Year 3 and 4 children to make willow
lanterns. It was an absolutely fantastic morning which the children loved. The lanterns will be
used during a procession through town on Saturday 13" November at 5pm. A flyer is going out
about the event alongside this newsletter. Sara Hurley, a local storyteller, worked with our
children to create a new story which will be part of the event. Hopefully, many of you will be able
to take part next Saturday.

Parent Meetings

Thank you to all the parents that attended parent meetings this week. Having spoken to the teaching team
over the course of the week, it sounds like there were many positive conversations. If you haven’t been
able to attend a meeting yet, please contact your child’s teacher on Class Dojo and arrange an
appointment. These meetings are important and will have a positive impact on your child’s progress in
school.

Netball at South Dartmoor

Groups of children from KS2 took part in two netball tournaments on Wednesday at South
Dartmoor College. Lower KS2 had great fun in the sunshine in the morning while upper KS2 had
to combat the rain in the afternoon. Despite this, the children learnt a lot about a game many of
them hadn’t played that much in the past and had a great time in the process. Well done to all the
children that took part and thank you to the parents that were able to provide transport.

Parking Outside School

Please try not to park on the zig-zag lines outside the school gates. We understand that parking near
school at the start and end of the day is tricky but families can obtain a pass for the local car park from the
school office. Cars must not be left unattended on the zig-zags. In addition, please do not park on the
double yellow lines opposite the lower gate. It makes it more difficult for families to cross the road safely
at home time. Thanks for your support with this.

Lunch Orders

Please order lunches on Parent Pay rather than asking your child to inform us in class. While this
may have to be the case occasionally, we are seeing more and more children ordering in class and
it is putting increasing pressure on the school office. Thank you for your support with this. All
changes to the lunch menu are up to date on Parent Pay.

| hope you all had a great weekend. Eddie Brown
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